
 
 

Item Brief 
 
 

City of Burnet City Council 

Meeting Date  
 
October, 22, 2024 
 
Agenda Item 
 
Discuss and consider action: Approval and authorization to replace the current Sig P320 
Pro model handgun with the Staccato P as the Burnet Police Duty Weapon: B. Lee 
 
Information  
 
The Burnet Police Department currently carries the Sig P320 pro with a Holosun 509T 
red dot sight.  Considering recent events in Texas and other states involving negligent 
discharges, and due to our concerns about safety, we have conducted research and 
selected a new recommended firearm for the Police Department and the Fire Marshall to 
carry as a duty weapon. 
 
Fiscal Impact 
 
The cost to replace the firearms is Forty-six thousand eight hundred fifty and 00/100 
dollars ($46,850), which includes all essential training, an armorer’s course for instructors, 
and a transition training course. Additionally, holsters from a different vendor will cost Four 
thousand five hundred and 00/100 dollars ($4,500), and magazine pouches will cost One 
thousand five hundred and 00/100 dollars ($1,500), bringing the total cost to Fifty-two 
thousand eight hundred fifty and 00/100 dollars ($52,850). We estimate that selling our 
current firearms will recoup approximately Nine thousand and 00/100 dollars ($9,000). 
 
Recommendation 
 
Staff recommends the approval of the purchase of 25 Staccato P firearms, holsters, and 
required equipment to replace the current duty firearm for the Burnet Police Department 
and Fire Marshall. 


